
 
 

 

Oklahoma City Community College 

HEERF Reporting Requirements Student Aid Portion 

1st Quarter January - March 2022 

 

Disbursements: 

Between January 1st and March 31st 2022, OCCC did not distribute out any HEERF money to 

students.  

Returns: 

Between January 1st and March 31st 2022, $750 worth of HEERF II & $12,463.78 worth of HEERF 

III student refunds were returned to the college. These 10 students were notified via phone call, 

email, and text message that they had student grant funds waiting for them. Without a 

response, we could not re-issue out their emergency grant money and those funds were kept 

by the college to give out to other students.  

Other Activity: 

There was no other activity to HEERF funds in the 2022 1st Quarter.  


